Law & Public Safety Programs
Department Meeting

Friday, April 8, 2011
In Attendance:  Mary Conwell, Dennis Fahey, Kim Gresham, Mike Nisson, Martha Solanzo,  Richard Worch, Dennis DiSarro, Chris Clemens, Kristine Barrett, Colette Ott, Linda Welch, and Angela Holbrook
Absent:   Jeff Ziomek – teaching - excused

   Chris Mikell – teaching – excused
Summer Load:
· We will be receiving further clarification. Please hold contracts that have over 9 for adjuncts and 12 for full time for summer “C” (full term).   Copy of summer load memo was provided via email.
Surveys:

· Kim Gresham, Dennis DiSarro, and Dr. Richard Worch will be meeting with Crystal Revak in order to fix the recent graduate surveys.
Fall Schedule:

· Any changes to the textbooks for the fall 2011 term need to be submitted to Jill
· If e-books are being used, need to provide the ISBN number to the bookstore
SACS Preparation:
· We will have two binders for each program

· One for assessment

· One for curriculum, advising, and budget

Substitution/Waiver forms:

· The new form was emailed to everyone

· We are going to review all the general education requirements for each of our programs and make any necessary changes via the curriculum committee in order to reduce the need for substitutions
Faculty Evaluations:

· There is a new evaluation form for the Faculty Chairs

· All evaluations will include the master syllabus - showing how the learning outcomes are being tied to the assignments and assessments

· We are continuing to move forward with completing a master syllabus for each course
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